
Follow Weekly Scheduled Activities on Our Online TeamUp Calendar 
Use this link: Timber Valley SKP Park of Oregon | Teamup to open the calendar from this online 
newsletter. Or go to Quick Links on the website home page and choose Park Online Calendar. 


☀ ☀ December Sunshine Person is Shirley Smedley – Lot #154 – (805) 298-2487 ☀ ☀ 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Committee Meetings

Thursday December 5 @ 10am - Communication Committee - Dining Room
Friday December 6 @ 1pm - New Member Orientation - Card Room


……………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Potluck - Monday December 2 @ 5pm - Dining Room 

Bring a dish to share, utensils, and a beverage, and enjoy a fun evening of 
conversation and friendship!


Weather Intensification Group - Tuesday December 3 @ 10:30am - Dining Room 

Join us for our Weather Intensification Group (WIG) meeting as we explore how 
climate change affects Timber Valley and discuss strategies for adapting to these 
changes.


Chef Denis Lunch returns Wednesday December 11 

There will be no lunch this week - we look forward to a delicious Chef Denis lunch next Wednesday!


Chapter 9 Breakfast and Meeting returns Thursday January 2  

There will be no Chapter 9 Breakfast and Meeting this month - we look forward to our 
Breakfast and Meeting in January!


Movie Night: Pearl Harbor - Thursday December 5 @ 5pm - Dining Room

A tale of war and romance mixed in with history. The story follows two lifelong friends and a 
beautiful nurse who are caught up in the horror of an infamous Sunday morning in 1941.

Social Hour - Friday December 6 @ 3pm - Dining Room

Join us for our weekly Social Hour and enjoy camaraderie, snacks, wine, and learning!
  

!
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Toy Drive 
by Dar Hoch 

Timber Valley’s Giving Tree is dressed and ready to receive unwrapped new gifts and toys, for 
children ages 0 - 18 for the Sutherlin Fire Department’s December 10 pick up.


Thank you Carolyn Pennington for organizing and promoting donations from “Snowbirds” prior to 
their flying south for the winter. It’s created a very successful start!


Members of Timber Valley have traditionally shown generous support for this community partnership 
of the Sutherlin Firefighters Association, Sutherlin Lions Club and Sutherlin School District.


Is it possible to have more toys under the tree this year than in this photo?


Financial gifts are welcomed.


Organizers go shopping to ensure every child gets at least one gift 
from their list.


Cash or checks (made out to Sutherlin Firefighters Association) can 
be sent or taken to the Fire Department, 250 S. State St., Sutherlin.

Note “Toy Drive” on the check memo line. Dar Hoch, Lot #31 will 
also deliver donations sent through intra-Park mail.


Storage Area Tree Fall 
by Suzi Rupert 

What a wind event we had on November 20th.


Attached are photos of the culprit that did the 
damage along with the tree service that came 
on Friday to remove the tree and provide an 
excellent cleanup.


Jim and Norma Macintosh's 5th wheel 
sustained serious damage. Greg and Suzi 
Rupert's cargo trailer only sustained a few 
minor scrapes and bruises, thanks to the 5th 
wheel.  



